Year 2 Autumn Curriculum News!

What an busyfirst half term!
We are delighted that the children have continued to settle in awell
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all of the newr topics learnt so far. We are very proud!
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Miss Hancock.

Science — This half term we will be focussing on Living Things
and their Habitats. The children will discover more about natural
arise within this unit to ohserve, dfmxrmdmo.kﬁmmoiumhﬂbxiobs
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RE - This half term will be looking ot special people and ceremo-
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Maths —We will be continuing our focus on place value, addition

and subtraction this ferm, in order to support children in becoming

more secure in these areas. We will take part in regular maths
hard!

KEY DATES!

¢ 2nd November—Halloween Disco after school
¢ 11th-18th November— Anti-Bullying Week

¢ 11th November—Odd Sock and World
Diabetes Day (Wear Blue £1)

¢ 1st December—Advent event starts

° 5th December—YR 2 Class Assembly
9:30-10am.

e 7th December—Christmas Bazaar after
school (Non-Uniform Day)

e 12th-16th December—Christmas Parties

o 14th December—KS1 Christmas Lunch

¢ 19th December—9.30am Year 5 Church
Service—KS1 Children attending in
school.

o 19th December—Adult Helper and FOPTM
Thank You

e 20th December—1.30pm Autumn Term Ends
e 5th January—Spring Term begins
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Please label your child’s clothing—including PE kits. Children wrill nour be
gelting changed in school on their PE day. This is -
Haozgel— Friday
— Monday
Please remove your child’s earrings before PE. Children will not be able tor
take part in PE or Swimming if they cannot remove their jewellery. T.ape can-
not be worn.
Please remember to read for at least 30 minutes per aeek with your child
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towards. becoming reading ambassadors! For each 10 reads logged in your
reading certificate!

Y ear 2 routine
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Spellings and timestable tests.
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PSHE— As part of our school branches we are focusing on ‘Self-Belief
Squirrel” this half term. We will focus on what it means to have self-
belief and houwr we can use this skill in our lives.
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TOPIC— We will be continuing to focus on the Great Fire of London and
look at the impact of the fire and changes that were made after. We will be
learning more about Samuel Pepys and why he is important in this topic. We
will be re-creating how- difficult tt was to put out the fire using buckets of
water on our playground and create our own 1666 Pudding Lane houses!

digital photography. We will focus on
focus. We are looking forward to take
lots of autumnal photos!

PE -
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game and feamuwork.




